
Project Update: February 2018 
 
In January and February 2018, we gave priority to laboratory analyses. We focus on 
the process of samples of hematology and bacteriology (Photos 1, 2, 3 and 4). With 
these samples we generate local hematology values (baseline) and determining the 
presence of bacteria and are studying their pathogenic levels. 
 

  

  

  
Next week’s we continue with two health monitoring, one with hawksbill turtles and 
the other one with green turtles, in which we include people from the local community 
and students so that they knew a little more about the project (Photos 5, 6, 7, 8, 9 11 
and 12). Also, during these weeks we present our results and the advances of the 
Project with the community members and the local authorities (Photos, 13, 14 and 15). 
 

  



  

  

   
 
Then we still work in lab and have another monitoring in which we invite local 
authorities, people from the community and students (Photos 16, 17, 18, 19 and 20). 
Likewise, this month we participated in one of the local schools with a talk on 
conservation of sea turtles of BCS (Photos 21, 22, 23, 24 and 25).  
 

  



  

 
And finally, our non-invasive methodologies were approved and we will participate 
in a chapter of the animal welfare book, with the subject of health assessments of sea 
turtles (Photo 26). Also, I want to tell you that with the Project, we are participating in 
the awards “Latinoamerica verde” 5th edition which will be carried out in August 
(Photos 27, 28 and 29). 
 

  



  

 

 

 



 
 

 
 
Until now we have reached our first short and medium term objectives, we have set 
the marine turtle health monitoring programme, we have generated the baseline of 
this type of studies in BCS and we are working together with the local authorities to 
create the relevant measures for the prevention and conservation of marine turtles in 
BCS. 


